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Launch of New Pachislot Machine “Kai-Dou-Sei Million Arthur” 
 

FIELDS CORPORATION (Head office: Shibuya-ku, Tokyo; President and COO: Tetsuya Shigematsu) announces 
the nationwide release of a new pachislot machine from MIZUHO CORP., “Kai-Dou-Sei Million Arthur” 

 
■Million Arthur 

Million Arthur is a highly popular series of games created by SQUARE ENIX CO.,LTD. 
The first installment of the series, Kaku-San-Sei Million Arthur, was released in 2012 as a 
smartphone game. Kai-ri-Sei Million Arthur, the official evolution of the series, was released 
in 2014. It became a major hit, racking up more than 15 million downloads in total, and 
remains popular today.  

This year marks the fifth year since the inception of the series, and it since has grown into a 
highly popular intellectual property (IP) with legions of game fans. 

 
■Million Arthur cross-media expansion 

The Million Arthur series of games has expanded to cover a variety of platforms, including smartphone, home 
console and PC games, while a VR game was announced in May this year. In addition, Million Arthur has 
developed into a cross-media IP that also comprises comics, merchandise, and web animations. In 2014, it was 
made with the participation of Fields into a live-action movie, Jitsuzai-Sei Million Arthur, and broadcast on 
Television KANAGAWA. 

 
■New machine “Kai-Dou-Sei Million Arthur” 

Kaku-San-Sei Million Arthur, the highly popular original game, has now launched as a pachislot machine. The 
pachislot game system incorporates card-battle RPG gameplay—the best-loved element of the series—while all 
aspects of the game system, including its music and images, help represent the worldview of the original. Players 
can enjoy the worldview of playing as Arthur and battling for dominance of Britain in this new pachislot machine. 

 
This machine is not only for pachinko and pachislot enthusiasts but a wide range of people, including the game 

fans. The machine is scheduled for delivery in September 2017 to pachinko halls throughout Japan. 
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